
MODIFICATION TO JUDGE BAISIER’S 
NEW CALENDAR CALL PROCEDURES (10/5/2021) 

 

Due to the rise in COVID-19 cases, Judge Baisier’s new calendar call procedures will be 
modified as follows until October 31, 2021.  Until October 31, 2021, calendar calls will remain 
telephonic, and matters that need to be heard by the Court will take place by video conference 
unless otherwise directed by the Court. Specially set matters will be heard in the manner noticed.  
 
Starting November 1, 2021, the new calendar call procedures will apply without modification. 
 


